
 

 

 
Monday 4th September 2017 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 
 
I am looking for helpers to come to Willowburn Sports Centre with us on Mondays. If a few people 
were able to volunteer then I would be able to draw up a rota, as I appreciate that it is difficult to 
make a weekly commitment. 
 
This year we will be leaving school at approximately 12.30 p.m. and returning to school by 2 p.m.  
You would be required to help in the changing rooms of the swimming pool and then sit with any 
non-swimmers in the viewing area next to the pool as well as general help with lining up and 
getting children on and off the coach. Occasionally you may be needed to support children during 
the P.E lesson. 
 
It would be helpful if you have a DBS check for our school but we can easily organise this and this 
should not stop you from volunteering.  
 
If you would like to help us with this please complete the form below and return to school as soon 
as possible. 
 
Many Thanks 
Mrs Fortescue 
 

 
I would like to help at Willowburn Sports Centre on Monday afternoons. 
 
Name: -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please indicate below how often you can help 
 
       Every week 
 
       On a rota basis 
 
       Other – please specify 
 
 

 


